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REVISION TO BULLETIN P-518

The Director of Classification and Compensation has revised the smallest
unit of time an eligible employee must work during an overtime shift in order to
receive hazardous differential from one hour to one-quarter hour. Once an
eligible employee works in excess of 40 hours during a workweek and qualifies for
overtime pay, the employee is entitled to payment of the differential at the time
and one-half rate of $.64 per hour (or quarterly segment thereof).

The smallest unit to be worked during a normal work day remains at one
hour.




